From: Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC)

To: Marconi, Angela D. (DNREC)
Subject: Fw: ZEVs
Date: Wednesday, February 8, 2023 8:21:11 AM

From: Daniel Hudson <dlhudson@ymail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 7, 2023 7:37 PM

To: Carney, John (MailBox Resources) <John.Carney@delaware.gov>
Cc: Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC) <Shawn.Garvin@delaware.gov>
Subject: ZEVs

Governor Carney

The new Zero Emissions standards will be horrible for Delaware. It will be bad for small businesses such
as gas stations and repair shops as well as low-income families.

California’'s liberal laws and policies have turned the west coast into a third world nation. You should not
be following their lead.

Thank you,

Daniel L Hudson
29807 N Oak Grove Rd
Seaford DE 19973
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